
From: Council
To: Blair King; Ellen Schroer; Heather Wright; PCD
Subject: FW: Wintergreen low income housing should be approved.
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 9:09:54 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Karen <karenconoley@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 7:08 PM
To: Council <Council@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Wintergreen low income housing should be approved.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The need for middle and low income housing is acute. The location is appropriate for high density housing. The
proximity of services,groceries and bus service ideal. The involvement of Housing Resources is wonderful. This 
kind of collaboration between the developer and HR is exactly the kind of collaboration encouraged by the Council.
Please approve this much needed development. I don’t want to live in a community filled with only  upper class
older white people like myself.
Thank you

Sent from my iPad
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